THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

Madison 6

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

October 18, 1937.

Dear Evelyn-

Thank you for sending a reprint of your "thesis". I'm sorry that we were not able to make contact when I came out to Cold Spring before leaving for Madison.

Could you do me a great favor? I am running a "Seminar on Microbial Genetics" and on Nov. 15 hope to discuss the subject of chemical mutagens in bacteria. While you have, in a smase, published your work in this field by delivering your paper at the Symposium it is not available in written or printed form as yet. Would you be able to send me a copy of your manuscript for the benefit of the student preparing this semihar? It would be needed for two or three weeks.

I assume you are comming to the AAAS meeting Christmas in Chicago, and hope to see you there then. I haven't been able to do any work here yet, but should be started soon. Thanks loads.

Sincerely yours,

Joshua Lederberg
Asst. Professor of Genetics